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Jubilee Year of Mercy                             

If you suspect abuse in 
your parish, school or in 
the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact:  Child 
Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 
911; or The Diocesan Office for the 
Protection of Children and Vulnerable 
Adults, 408-983-0113 or email 
protection@dsj.org. If you suspect 
financial mismanagement in your parish, 
school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact: EthicsPoint: 
dsj.ethicspoint.com. 

Diocesan 
Wedding  

Anniversary 
Celebration 

 

Bishop Patrick J. McGrath would 
like to invite all couples who are 
celebrating their 5th (or less), 25th, 
40th and 50th (or more) Wedding 
Anniversaries in 2016 to participate 
in our Annual Wedding Anniversary 
Mass on February 6 at 2:00 p.m. at 
the Cathedral Basilica of Saint 
Joseph. 
 

The couples will be invited to renew 
their wedding vows and will receive 
a blessing from Bishop Patrick 
McGrath who will preside over the 
celebration. Each couple will also 
receive a certificate signed by the 
Bishop. A short reception will 
follow. 
 

3 Ways to Register  
 

 Online registration 
(www.dsj.org) 

 Fill out a registration form 
found in the Valley Catholic 
Newspaper 

 Fill out a copy of the 
registration form from your 
parish office 

 

You can submit filled out 
registration forms via fax at 
408.983.0121 OR mail to: 
Diocese of San Jose 
1150 North First Street #100 
San Jose, CA 95112 
ATTN: Wedding Anniversary 
Mass 

 
 
 
 
 
January 3, 2016  
The Epiphany of the Lord 
  

In this Jubilee Year of Mercy, 
Epiphany celebrates God’s mercy 
shining on the magi from a guiding 
star. Their kingdoms were far from 
Jerusalem, their religions far from 
God’s covenant with Israel. At first 
the star led the magi to Jerusalem, 
where they could “recalculate” 
their quest with the help of God’s 
own “GPS,” the Jewish scriptures. 
How challenging and humbling for 
the magi to discover that they 
would find the world’s Messiah not 

in a palace but with a poor couple 
in an insignificant village. That’s 
where God’s mercy, shining in the 
star, led the magi to worship Jesus, 
the Prince of Peace. Today the 
magi invite us to “recalculate” our 
life’s journey during this Jubilee 
Year—to follow the star of God’s 
mercy along the way of humble 
love, to discover a renewed 
personal relationship with Jesus 
ourselves and so become “guiding 
stars” leading other seekers to find 
Jesus, too.  
 
—Peter Scagnelli, Copyright © J. S. 
Paluch Co., Inc. 
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Father Joseph Prendergast, CSSp, who 
served for many 
years in the  
Diocese of San 
Jose, died  
Sunday,  
December 6th in 
Ireland.  He was 
87. His funeral 
Mass was held 
on Wednesday,  December 9th at the 
Church of the Holy Spirit.  
 

The St. Justin Parish Community will 
celebrate a memorial Mass next  
Saturday, January 9th at 10:00 a.m.  
Light reception to follow.  
 
Please keep him, his family and the 
Holy Ghost Fathers in your prayers.  
Please send condolences to Fr. Joe’s 
brothers:  
 

John Prendergast 
123 Greenlea Road, Terenure, Dublin 6 
 

Frank Prendergast 
7 Willow Bank Park, Dublin 14 

Stand and be Counted 
Registering in a parish is a                        

declaration of your desire to be part of 
a Catholic community and a 

commitment in all its dimensions 
brings you advantages, recognition, 
and responsibilities of many kinds. 

Being a registered parishioner makes 
things much easier when it is time for 

infant Baptism, weddings, when 
asked to be a Baptismal or 

Confirmation Sponsor and even 
funerals.  

 
We are often asked to provide                            
affidavits for Baptismal and                               

Confirmation Sponsors. We can only 
do this if a person is a registered, 
active and contributing member.  

 
So, are you a registered parishioner? 

If not, please consider registering. 
Registration forms are available in the 

Parish Ministry Center or online at 
www.st-justin.org 

 
 

The St. Justin Men’s Club will 
hold their monthly meeting on 
Tuesday, January 5th in the 

Small Hall. Social is at                  
6:30 p.m. Dinner is at                     

7:00 p.m., followed by a short 
business meeting. Come and 

get involved with the planning 
of our St. Pat’s Fundraiser on 

March 1st. 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 31 

 
 
 
  
  
 
         
        
  Richard & Josephine Arandia 

January 4, 1981 
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